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Friday, February 24 at 6:00 PM 

Coaches vs. Parents Basketball Game! 
Half-Time Recognition of Coaches & Players 

A Great Way to Wrap Up a Great Season! 

Concessions Will Be Sold… 

Pizza*Hot Dogs*Chips*Gatorade*Water*Soft Drinks 

All proceeds will benefit the Class of 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NEWSLETTER 
February 24, 2023 

Dear WRVS Families, 

Wow! The Lantern Walk was simply amazing. Thank you to 

everyone who joined us for this magical evening. The joy on our 

scholars’ face was contagious and the pride that was instilled in 

them as their hard work was admired is priceless. Thank you, April 

Simpson!  

Tonight, is the Annual Parents vs. Coaches game; a perfect way to 

wrap up another great basketball season at WRVS! I extend my 

thanks to all the coaches; your time and dedication to our scholars 

is greatly appreciated. And to our AD, Amanda Osgood, for all her 

work to assure a successful season.  

Please come hungry tonight; our Class of 2023 will be selling 

concessions as a fundraiser for their class trip to Boston in June. If 

your child has not yet returned their basketball uniform, please 

bring it to school tonight and leave it with someone at the 

concession table.  

Our school calendar indicates Friday, March 17 is an in-service day 

for staff and no school for scholars. In order to make up for the 

snow day in December, scholars will now have a half day of school 

on Friday, March 17 with dismissal at 11:45. Please remember 

there is no school for Kindergarten scholars on Thursday, March 

16 and Friday, March 17.  

Middle School scholars enjoyed a fun afternoon of skiing and 

boarding at Northeast Slopes today. We have some very happy 

scholars who ventured up “the big-tow” for the first time; they are 

very proud of their accomplishment! Thank you to Wade Pierson 

and Northeast Slopes for making this program possible and for the 

generous donation of equipment for our middle school scholars. 

This equipment is our scholars to use for the remainder of the 

season, so I hope everyone takes advantage of the snow and gets 

to NES! 

Have a good weekend and a good vacation and I’ll look forward to 

seeing everyone back at WRVS on Wednesday, March 8.  

Sincerely, 

Carlotta Perantoni 

www.wrvschool.org 

ATTENTION: WRVS Basketball Players 

PLEASE BRING YOUR UNIFORM TONIGHT! 

HAVE A GREAT VACATION…GET OUTSIDE & ENJOY OUR GREAT OUTDOORS! 

 

 

Parents vs. Coaches Basketball Game 
Friday, February 24 at 6:00 PM 

Winter Break 
Monday, February 27 – Tuesday, March 7 

2nd Trimester Ends 
Friday, March 10 

2nd Trimester Report Cards Go Home 
Friday, March 17 

Kindergarten Registration 
Thursday, March 16 & Friday, March 17 

Middle School Musical 
Thursday, March 16 & Friday, March 17 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

https://www.oxbowhighschool.org/students/athletics
https://www.oxbowhighschool.org/students/athletics


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINDNESS… 

it’s everywhere at Waits River Valley School. 

Thank you for spreading kindness at our school! 


